
DATE:  July 19, 2022

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:
     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s)

1. The Village of Lincolnwood shared plans (attached) for summer construction that will 
impact roadways. Administration provided the information to First Student in 
preparation for transportation services beginning in August.

2. $4,800 of the $25,000 contingency was authorized to allow FH Paschen install the 
fourteen (14) emergency lights that were not in the count documented within the 
2016 Health Life Safety survey.

3. Lincolnwood Baseball & Softball Association requested August 15 - October 9 use of 
the outdoor fields. MON-THU 5 p.m.- 8 p.m., SUN 2 p.m. - 8 p.m.

4. The Ralla Klepak Performing Arts Program expressed interest in renting the 
auditorium for a performance and rehearsals but ultimately did not fill out an 
application due to an insufficient number of audience seats for their needs.

5. The Chicago Urban Bicycling Society (CUBS) has routinely been granted use of the 
District’s Pratt Avenue parking lot for several years. Their membership is down to 
only 19 members from the usual 50 to 60, and they will only be parking about 12 
cars in the southeast corner of the lot near Pratt Avenue. They are leaving on July 
24, and returning on July 31.
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